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Submission: We live in Iluka, an area designated as remote by the ATO. Sometimes we get completely cut off by road due to
flooding. As there is no bridge to Yamba we have no choice but to catch the ferry at these times. Please, the ferry is our lifeline.
Don't allow Clarence River Ferries to put up the price of this service. When we are flooded I cannot get to work which means I
don't earn any money. If the price of the ferry goes up it just makes living in a remote area even harder.





